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TO: All Tenants of Taylor Apartments 

 

FROM: Deborah A. Witkowski, Executive Director 

 

RE: Taylor Apartments Revitalization Update 

 

DATE: May 24, 2021 

 

 

We recently learned that the application submitted to New York State Homes and Community Renewal 

(HCR) for Phase I of the Taylor Apartments Revitalization was not selected to receive an award in this 

funding round.   

 

Despite this, the Troy Housing Authority and Pennrose, LLC are committed to revitalizing the Taylor 

Apartments.  We are presently arranging to meet with HCR representatives to find out what they liked and 

what they did not like within our application. 

 

Our plan is to continue to explore funding options so that we can revitalize the Taylor Apartments.  This will 

likely alter the timeline and possibly some of the design elements of what we are planning for the revitalized 

Taylor Apartments. 

 

As soon as we know more we plan to have a meeting so that we can keep you, our Taylor residents, informed 

regarding what we are planning for you and your homes. We wanted to let you know about this delay in our 

process as soon as we could.  When we have more information we will schedule a meeting.  


